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29 March 2023

Ms Zoe Daniel MP
Member for Goldstein
677 Nepean Highway,
Brighton, VIC, 3187

Delivered via email to: zoe.daniel.mp@aph.gov.au

Dear Ms Daniel

Changes to postal services at Hampton CPO

| am writing to advise you on a change to Australia Post services at Hampton in your
electorate.

As discussed with your office, the Hampton CPO located at 440 Hampton Street, Hampton,
VIC, will cease trading on Friday 21 April 2023 due to the lease expiring and an opportunity to

greatly assist in the long-term viability of surrounding Licensed Post Office (LPO) businesses.

Patronage at the Hampton Post Office has been in decline for several years, with the trend
exacerbated by the change in consumer behaviour through the COVID-19 pandemic.

From Monday 24 April 2023, all postal services will remain available from the following nearby

Post Offices:
Post Office Address Trading Hours Distance
Hampton North LPO 575 Hampton Street, M-F 9:00am - 5:00pm 800m
Hampton Sat 9.00am —12.00pm
Were Street LPO 119 Were Street, Brighton | M-F 7:00am - 6:00pm 1.6km
Sat 7.00am - 7.00pm
Sun 7.00am - 12.00pm
Sandringham LPO 24 Bay Road, M-F 9.00am - 5.00pm 1.8km
Sandringham Sat 9.00am - 12.00pm
Dendy LPO Shop 2, 770 Hampton M-S 9:00am — 6:00pm 2.1km
Street, Brighton
Hampton East LPO 414 Bluff Road, Hampton | M-F 9:00am — 5:00pm 2.5km
Sat 9.00am - 12.00pm
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Australia Post knows how important postal services are to the Hampton community and we
remain committed to providing those services to the community, including at the above five
Post Offices within 3km of the current Hampton Post Office.

Our priority is to ensure that our team members and customers experience as little disruption
as possible. Post Office boxholders will have the choice of moving their Post Office box to a
nearby Post Office with a free six-month mail redirection.

Team members currently working at the Hampton Post Office will be accommodated with
roles at nearby Post Offices.

If you have any further queries about this, please do not hesitate to contact me directly on
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Yours sincerely,
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Government Affairs
Australia Post





